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The Honorable Alice Lee

and Members of the Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Lee and Members:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VACANCY

In accordance with Maui County Code, Section 2.41.040, I would like to
inform you of the following vacancy:

Commission on Children and Youth, due to the resignation of William
Kinaka, effective October 15, 2021.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact Community
Liaison, Ipo Mossman, at 270-8211 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL P. VICTORINO
Mayor

Attachment: Letter of Resignation - William Kinaka
MPV:im/ri
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WILLIAM T. KINAKA

639 Pio Drive

Wailuku, Maui, HI 96793

October 13, 2021
■21 OCT 15 P2S0

office of the mayorThe Honorable Michael Victorino
Mayor, County of Maui
200 S. High Street, 9^ Floor
Wailuku, Maui, HI 96793

RE: Resignation from Commission on Children and Youth

Dear Mayor Victorino:

For personal reasons, I hereby resign as a member of the Commission on Children and Youth
to be effective upon receipt of this letter.

I look forward to serving on another Maui County Board or Commission in the future when
the coronavirus pandemic crisis is over and normal personal meetings can be held. As an
octogenarian, I am not comfortable “attending” virtual meetings.

Although I have not seen you in person since the coronavirus pandemic crisis began, 1 would
be remiss if I did not congratulate you for doing  a commendable job in handling the once in a
lifetime pandemic crisis. Although the coronavirus has had a tremendous negative impact on our
economy, education, health, housing, transportation, and businesses large and small, I see great post
pandemic challenges and opportunities for Hawaii, and especially Maui, to improve the quality of
our life and environment. I look forward to sharing some of my thoughts and ideas in the coming
months as our elected officials, hopefully, begin to hold personal hearings and community meetings
on various issues facing our residents and community.

Thank you for all that you are doing to continue to raise the bar to keep Maui the best place
to live next to heaven.

Aloha & Mahalo,

William T. Kinaka


